
 

OLG INFO 2023-02 April 14, 2023 

 

HUD Revises Policy on Expansion of the Section 184 Program Areas 

 

On April 13, 2023, HUD issued Dear Lender Letter (DLL) 2023-02 that updates 

the process for Tribes to request an expansion of the eligible lending area for the 

Section 184 program.  On a county-by-county basis, Tribes may now request an 

expansion of their Section 184 Program Area, by providing the reason for their 

request and a Tribal certification, in accordance with the DLL.  
 

https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PIH/documents/DLL%202023-02_EXPANSION%20AREA_FINAL041323.pdf

